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I agree with the recommendation that suggested that Bradfield on the upper North Shore be abolished, 

with potentially a new division called Bradfield being established in Southwestern Sydney in the vicinity 

of the new airport at Badgerys Creek. 

However, I think Grayndler should be redistributed further northwest to incorporate the Drummoyne 

peninsula. 

I also think that Epping should be moved out of Bennelong, with the difference for this loss to be 

substituted with the addition of the Hunters Hill LGA in its southeast and the remainder of Ermington as 

well as Dundas Valley in its southwest.  

Otherwise, it is sensible to ensure North Sydney is entirely based on Middle Head (removing Hunters Hill 

LGA and the northern part of Willoughby LGA; adding Mosman LGA) and Warringah as such on North 

Head. 
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